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Tuesday 27th November 2018
Dear Parents,
 
We warmly invite you to our end of term production ‘A Mid-Wife Crisis’.  All of the children in Years 1 and 2 will be taking part. The performances will be held in St David’s Hall on Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th December at 2pm.
 
Owing to the limited amount of space in St David’s Hall we are only able to offer two seats per child for each performance. Please click on the following link to Firefly to request your tickets https://herefordcs.fireflycloud.net/aphillips/pre-prep-y1and2-christmas-production. Could we also ask that if you need to bring a pushchair, please could it be left outside the hall. 
 
We will be taking photographs of the children beforehand, which will be available for purchase at the performances (with all funds raised going to the PTA). Please do not try to take flash photography on the day as it detracts from the performance.
 
After the performance, and whilst the children change, coffee and mince pies will be served, after which the children will be ready for collection from The Moat.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
James Debenham
Deputy Head
Hereford Cathedral Junior School
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